The two Ministers strongly reaffirmed their support
for the United Nations and the principles of the United Nations
Charter. They agreed that all members must make greater
efforts to seek ways and means to strengthen its effectiveness.
They agreed that the permanent missions of the two countries
to the United Nations should consult actively on issues of
common interests to the two countries as well as on matters
of general international concern.

Minister Guerreiro expressed his gratitude to
Dr. MacGuigan for the hospitality and courtesies extended to
him and Mrs. Guerreiro on the occasion of his visit.  He
extended a cordial invitation to Dr. MacGuigan to visit
Brazil at a mutually convenient date. Dr. MacGuigan accepted
this invitation with pleasure.
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